
 
Wednesday, 9 March 2016 
To: Psychconsultation 
Subject: RE: Consultation paper 26: Review of area of practice endorsements 

I wish to give my support for the revised competency statements provided to you by Curtin 
University, Western Australia, the  Association of Counselling Psychologists and the APS 
College of Counselling Psychologists.  

Having read their updated description and list of competency statements it is my opinion that 
this revision more accurately reflects the nature of counselling psychology  training, 
research, and practice in the specialised domain of counselling psychology 
 
kind regards 
 
Dr. Claire Arnold-Baker 
 
--  
Dr Claire Arnold-Baker, DCPsych, MA, BSc(Hons)  
CPsychol, UKCP reg 
 
DCPsych Deputy Course Leader 
New School of Psychotherapy and Counselling 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 


